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Comments: I have seen the damage that cattle can do to our wilderness areas. I have seen the muddy hoof

prints all over the edges of ponds and creeks and wetlands. And seen the filthy water, undrinkable. I have seen

the smashed wildflowers and the degraded meadows. Enough, I say.

 

The Rangeland Management Directives have the potential to significantly affect millions of acres of public land,

including Wilderness, where livestock grazing is fundamentally at odds with the mandate of the Wilderness Act

that Wilderness remain "untrammeled."

 

Livestock grazing on National Forests, including millions of acres of Wilderness, significantly degrades our public

lands. Impacts from grazing must be fully examined and addressed through a transparent, public process that

complies with federal laws, including the National Environmental Policy Act. 

 

Please do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping the proposed Rangeland

Management Directives.

 


